AOTEAROA LIVER TRANSPLANTATION INTERDISCIPLINARY MEETING

SAVE THE DATE!!!!!

Join us in Auckland for the first NZ Liver Transplantation Meeting!

We would like to invite all professionals (physicians, surgeons, nurses, and allied health) to join us in Auckland on Friday 5th of April (Clinical Education Centre, Auckland City Hospital) and Saturday 6th of April (PwC Tower in CBD) for an interactive and educational programme designed to provide an update on current practice and novel areas of interest. This will be a great opportunity to strengthen national and inter professional relationships to optimise the care of liver transplant patients in Aotearoa New Zealand!

The organizing committee - Hannah Giles, Helen Lindsay, Fionna Miller, Belinda Bennett, Jo Ritchie, Louise Barbier

Contact: Belinda Bennett bbennett@adhb.govt.nz

Please express your interest

Childcare can be arranged

Dinner on Friday night!





